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New Hope Community Food Pantry will once again be providing food 

to people in need for their holiday celebrations. 
 
In addition to food, many families will not have toys and gifts for their children to 
open at their family gatherings. 
 
We hope we can count on you to donate toys, books, craft items, or gift cards. Here 
are examples of the kinds of things we are looking for: 
 

❑ Dolls ❑ Toy cars and trucks 
❑ Stuffed toys and animals ❑ Books 
❑ Coloring/activity books ❑ Building toys, such as Legos 
❑ Board games, card games                             ❑ Art supplies – crayons, colored 

pencils, markers, etc. ❑ Balls 
 

We need new, unwrapped toys 
Drop off at New Hope Community Food Pantry, 7115 W. Hood Ave., Chicago, IL 60631 any 
Monday morning between 9:0 AM and 11:00 AM.  We are happy to receive donations on 
Mondays starting Monday, November 25, but all donations must be received by Monday,    
December 16. 
 
To make additional special arrangements for either drop-off or pick up of toys, 
please contact Rev. Marilyn K. Doering, at director@newhopechicago.org or call Patti at 
773-680-9259. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support!  


